MONTGOMERY COUNTY COUNCIL
ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND

May 9, 2012
Dear Interested Party:

The Montgomery County Council will be holding a public hearing on the Planning Board
Draft Amendment to the Master Plan for Historic Preservation: Upper Patuxent Area Historic
Resources on June 12, 2012 at 1:30 p.m., at the Stella Werner Council Office Building,
100 Maryland Ave., Rockville, Maryland. If adopted as submitted, the Plan will place 29
additional properties and two districts under the jurisdiction of the Historic Preservation
Commission. It would also acknowledge the Planning Board’s removal of 18 properties from
the Locational Atlas of Historic Sites. If you are interested in testifying at the public hearing,
please call (240) 777-7803.

The Planning Board Draft Amendment to the Master Plan for Historic Preservation:
Upper Patuxent Area Historic Resources can be viewed at the following website:

http://www.montgomeryplanning.org/historic/upperpatuxent/documents/UpperPatuxent web.pdf

Reference copies are also available at the Information Desk at the Maryland-National Capital
Park and Planning Commission.

If you wish to comment on the Plan and will not be testifying at the public hearing, please
submit any written comments or recommendations before June 15, 2012. Comments should be
sent to county.council@montgomerycountymd.gov or to:

Roger Berliner, President
Montgomery County Council
100 Maryland Avenue
Rockville, Maryland 20850

If you have any questions regarding the Planning Board Draft Amendment to the Master
Plan for Historic Preservation: Upper Patuxent Area Historic Resources or the public hearing,
please do not hesitate to call Jeff Zyontz of our staff at (240) 777-7896.
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